
Banner Witcoff client Christine Pompa, Vice President & Associate General Counsel at YETI,
has been awarded the 2023 Filipino American Lawyers Association (FALA) Chicago
Trailblazer Award. Christine will be honored at the FALA Chicago Summer Soiree on
Thursday, July 20, at The Metropolitan at Willis Tower.

FALA is a professional network of attorneys, judges, and law students that facilitates career
development, learning opportunities, and fellowship in Chicago. The Summer Soiree
celebrates the leaders of the Filipino American legal community as well as awards law
students with the FALA Chicago Scholarship. Banner Witcoff is pleased to be a sponsor of
the event.

You can learn more about FALA and the Summer Soiree by clicking here. 

Congratulations, Christine Pompa, on
Receiving the 2023 FALA Chicago
Trailblazer Award!

https://bannerwitcoff.com 1

https://falachicago.org/2023-FALA-CHICAGO-SUMMER-SOIREE

	Congratulations, Christine Pompa, on Receiving the 2023 FALA Chicago Trailblazer Award!

